
For crime prevention information contact the 

Physical Security/Crime Prevention Office at (760) 830-4561.

Domestic Altercation/Assault

Theft/Fraud

Kidnapping

February sets focus on Valentine’s Day Safety. As we all know, the special 

day in which we get to share gifts, roses, and chocolate is Valentine’s Day. 

Other than cherishing one another on this day, there are multiple crimes to be 

watchful of and here are tips associated with some of them:

Choose to drink, have a plan. Don’t get behind the wheel after

consuming any amount of alcohol! Do NOT drink & drive!

Do not allow yourself to be overtaken 

by “lack of control,” which results 

in physical harm of your loved one. 

Prevent behaviors that lead to circumstances involving assault or verbal 

altercations!

Do not find yourself inappropriately obtaining property 

due to lack of funds. If you purchase items online or

in-person, ensure it is a safe website & safeguard your money, credit cards & 

personal information.

As highly unlikely as it seems, kidnapping can occur when 

least expecting it. Be watchful of where you are, who you are 

talking to & do not be deceived by anyone whose false

intentions may result in negative actions.

Overall, stay safe with your loved one, get them 

flowers, chocolate, stuffed animals, or any other love 

sentiment & love the best you can! 

Enjoy Valentine’s Day & avoid crime during February!

DUI


